From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 12 March 2009 17:13

To: Donald McGougan

Cc: Marshall Poulton; Dave Anderson

Attachments: CEC Strategic Options Considerations Edinburgh Tram Network (2.1).doc
Donald

Following on from my previous email please find attached an amended version incorporating comments from Colin
MacKenzie.
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